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CONFIRMATION OF APPOINTMENTS AND PERSONNEL MATTERS COMMITTEE  

Committee Meeting 

 

Wednesday - March 4, 2020, 6:00 PM 

Committee Room – 2nd Floor – City Hall 

 
AGENDA 

 
 (Posted online: 2/27/20 at 6:20 PM) Original 

(Posted online: 2/29/20 at 8:51 AM) Revised 

 

1. Approval of the February 5, 2020 Minutes 

 

2. 204131: Recommend Requesting the appointment of Peter Kaplan as an Alternate Member 

of the Historic Preservation Commission. 

 

3. 204656: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Ryan Falvey to the Historic 

Preservation Commission. 

 

4. 204657: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Eric Parkes to the Historic 

Preservation Commission. 

 

5. 204658: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Abby Freedman to the Historic 

Preservation Commission. 

 

6. 204661: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Heather Davies as an Alternate 

Member of the Historic Preservation Commission. 

 

7. 207036: Recommend Requesting that the members of the Somerville Women's 

Commission be designated as Special Municipal Employees. 

 

8. 207097: Recommend Requesting the reappointment of Mary Cassesso to the position of 

Trustee of the Somerville Affordable Housing Trust Fund. 
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9. 207099: Recommend Requesting the reappointment of Donna Haynes to the position of 

Trustee of the Somerville Affordable Housing Trust Fund. 

 

10. 204909: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Edward Bean as Finance Director. 

 

11. 207096: Recommend Requesting the re-appointment of Edward Bean to the position of 

City Auditor. 

 

12. 204850: Discuss (Rossetti, Hirsch, Ballantyne, Clingan, Ewen-Campen, White Jr., Mbah, 

Niedergang, Davis) – That the Administration work with this Board to join the 15 ‘Age 

Friendly Communities’ in Massachusetts by implementing age-friendly employer initiatives 

and encouraging our local businesses to do the same. 

 


